
New York Independent System Operator

Errata

Extraordinary Corrective Action for Hydro Limited Resources

The term “Energy Limited Resource” should have been “Hydro Limited Resource” in the
Extraordinary Corrective Action documents released May 12th through the 14th 2000.
“Energy Limited Resource” is a valid ICAP term and was not meant to be used in the ECA.


